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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Darren Chase has been hired as the Southampton Librarian, effective 5/29/08.

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Here is information on upcoming professional opportunities.

SUNYLA 2008 Conference, June 11-13, 2008, SUNY Potsdam
Making a Raquette: SUNY Libraries Navigating the Rapids of Change
http://www.sunyla.org/conferences/2008/

LILRC Annual Conference on Libraries and the Future , October 23-24, 2008, Dowling College Oakdale
Millenials:  Talkin' 'bout Y Generation
http://www.lilrc.org/calendars/eventdetail.php?eventID=451

LIBRARY HOURS FOR SUMMER :
The hours are being distributed this week.  Here is an attachment for your information in advance.

RESPONSE TO EARTH DAY - CAMPUS PRIDE PATROL:

As every day is Earth Day . . . a suggestion given to decrease waste is to reuse cups - that is put to use 
those red mugs we all received at a staff party.  They are good for all beverages, not just coffee 
(just rinse well).  By doing this we would not need paper/plastic cup at the water coolers in all our library 
areas.  Also, when you use the red SUNY mugs you receive a discount.
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FREE NOTE CARDS:

Keith is making available 5" x 7" note cards featuring his photography.  There are four designs in black 
and white on the cover.  The designs are diverse - child, landscape, seascape, and animal.  If you are 



interested please see him in his office in the NRR.


